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1From: M

sent: 15 March 2007 15:19

To: Reetan Patel ]

subject: RE: Stapled haemorrhoidectomy for the treatment of haemorrhoids - AR -
RCN comments ' .

Dear Reetan
This is just to let you know that the feedback I have received from nurses
working in this area of health suggest that there are no further comments to be

submitted on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing on the Assessment Report of
the above health technology appraisal.

Thank you for the opportunity to review the document. we look forward to
participating in the next stage of the appraisal.

Please acknowledge receipt.

Regards

i,
Proiect Manaier

The Professional Nursing Depaktment_works with RCN members and other_
stakeholders to develop excellence 1in nursing practice, influence policy and
promote the science and art of nursing.

http://www.rcn.org.uk
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